
 

WATER BILL TIMINIG 

IS CHANGING! 

WEAVERVILLE CSD IS 

CHANGING BILLING 

PROVIDERS 

What to expect 

In an effort to get information to customers as quickly as possible 

we are kicking it up a notch.  Your water bill should now be 

expected in your mailbox within the first days of the month and due 

by the end of the month.  We encourage you to login online to view 

and pay your bill even quicker and on your schedule.   

Are you an automatic draft customer? 

May is a special month since the payment from last month’s bill is 

due on May 15th and payment from this upcoming bill is due on 

May 31. Drafts will occur on May 24th and will include both 

charges.  If this will not work with your finances, please call us so 

that we can work out an alternative. 

Is this not a good email for you? 

Send us a message at wcsd@weavervillecsd.com if you want to 

use a different email address with us.  Or give us a call at (530) 

623-5051. 

 

No more postcard 

Look for an 

envelope! 

____ 

Meters are read 

on the 1st 

business day of 

the month 

____ 

Bills are mailed 

on the 3rd 

business day 

____ 

Payments Due 

last business day! 

____ 

Pay online at no 

extra charge! 

WEAVERVILLE CSD 

716 Main St. 
PO Box 1510 

Weaverville, CA 96093 
(530) 623-5051 

wcsd@weavervillecsd.com 

Weavervillecsd.com 

  


